
Media Advisory - Professional ghost hunters Ed and Lorraine Warren to
present look at "The Amityville Horror"

November 14, 1978

MEDIA ADVISORY

STORY: Professional ghost hunters Ed and Lorraine Warren will present an in depth, multi-media look at "The
Amityville Horror," one of the most intense and frightening cases of demonic hauntings to ever take place in the
United States.

TIME: 8:30 p.m. Tuesday, November 14

PLACE: Revelle Cafeteria, Revelle Commons.

TICKETS: Admission is $1.50 and tickets are available through the UCSD Central Box Office, 452-4559.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: Contact Paul West, Public Information Office, 452-3120.

(November 11, 1978)


